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DearPnme Minister

Thank you for your letter I am looking forward to seeing you and your Important delegation In

Januan^ at the World Economic Forum Annual Meeting 2018 in Davos

The Forum would highly welcome your government’s increased engagement As such I look

forward to our informal luncheon in The Hague to discuss details My team will be in touch with

yours to set a date

In the meantime I wish ycj a Merry Christmas and a good start to the New Year

Y^u^Sjncerelv
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